Newsletter from The Camillian Children’s Home
November 2014
Dear Friends and Supporters,

Here we are once again with a new newsletter from the Camillian Children’s Home for
November 2014. This month, our children returned to school and they were very happy to see
their friend after the holiday. They had lots of jobs and other activities from school to take care of
but they are good at separating their time with their work. All month, the visitors came to visit
our center and organize activities for our children, as well as donating useful item for our center.
Thank you for all your kindness.
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On the 1% of November the junior children attended a lecture about how to take care of
their teeth from the elder brothers, and they will brush their teeth everyday after meals. We hope

they will have good teeth for a long time.
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On the 3 of November our center organized the Catholic ceremony in front of our
Stupor near the children’ home to remember those patients who were cared for by our center

and passed away during past year.
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On the 68" of November it was Loi Krathong’'s Day. Our children organized the Krathongs and

decorated them with lots of flowers (they are made from a banana tree and banana leave). They were

very happy to float the Krathongs together in water of the fish pool at our center and hope their life

will good for the future.
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On the 8" of November the center organized Health Activity’s for all the members to do together
to help take care of their health; our children enjoyed playing sports which they like. Our
children were tired but they were happy to do this activity together to help with their health. ffuﬁ
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On the 13" of November after dinner, our center organized the birthday party for the
children who were all born this month and on this day we had one of our benefactors join the
party. We wish all of them happiness and strength.
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On the 15" -16" of November a group of students from Kasetsart university came to
organized fun activities for our children. Our children very much enjoyed playing and were
happy with all the activities. They also had the opportunity to attend a seminar on the topic of
“how to do deal with their self-discipline” with a priest (Father Joey). Our children would like to
say thank you to the kind students and good seminar from our Catholic priest.
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On the 17" of November Kittiya or Ice won 2" prize at the school aerobic dance
competition, she was competing with other students from other schools in the same district

where she studies. Other children helped to clean our center in the morning and participated in



cooking a special light meal in the afternoon. They were very happy to have good activities to

do during their holiday from school.
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On the 19" of November in the morning, our children helped to clean the toy machines
and other places around the center. Then in the afternoon, they participated in cooking a Thai
light meal, which they enjoyed eating very much.
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On the 23 of November a group of students from Burapa’s university, Chonburi
Province came to organize fun activities for our children at the center and also they donated lots
of books for our center. Thank you very much for your kindness.
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On the 29" -30" of November teachers and students from the nursing faculty at the
Siam University, Bangkok came to visit and organized wonderful activities, and also took our
children to do the beach, it's not far from the center. Our children had great fun and liked all
activities that they organized and hope they will come to visit us again next year.

That day in the afternoon, the Rukchangnanai Group came to organize entertaining
activities and gave gifts to our children. They also donated money to help all activities of our
center. We would like to say thank you for your kindness.
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All month, our children had a good opportunity to develop their English from two English’s
teachers who often come to teach our children after school. Thank you very much for your kindness.
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Camillian Social Center Rayong
1/ 1 SoiKiri, Huae Pong, Rayong 21150
Tel 038 - 685480Fax038 - 687480
E-mail: cscrayon@Iloxinfo.co.th




